Dear Marie

The General Conference Women’s Ministries would like to express our personal gratitude to you for your precious gift to our Scholarship Program. We were inspired by you gesture and we praised God for such blessing that will bless many women around the world to reach their academic dreams.

It is because of contributions like yours that we are able to broaden the scope of our Scholarship Program to include those women who are praying for their dreams come true. You are to be commended for your kindness.

May you gift be returned to you in the form of God’s abundant blessings! 

In gratitude,

Raquel Arrais

General Conference of SDA

Women’s Ministries Coordinator  

